
Great Finborough Allotment Association 
 
Report for Parish Council Annual meeting  
 
Wednesday 18h May 2022 
 
 
As we are emerging from the restraints of the Covid pandemic have been able to meet again and 
had a very jolly socially distanced workparty and annual bonfire on the site in November – with a 

gorgeous rainbow -  and our first AGM for a couple of years in December.  The year had seen a 
bumper fruit harvest and the flowers looked magnificent on the site. Sadly we had no competitions 
during the year, but we hope to reinstate these in the future. 
 
Thanks to all who have worked so hard and put in many hours to improve the hedgerows, paths, 

water tanks and all the other jobs that get done quietly behind the scenes. And to those who provide 
tasty food and drink at workparties. Also big thanks to the Parish Council for their help and support.  

 
The allotment plots are all occupied at the moment and we have one person on the waiting list.  
 
The Allotment Association’s finances are in good shape - a little more than breaking even each year.  
We have a surplus of £950, which is being held to cover repairs and replacement equipment and 
annual insurances. 

 
A huge thank you to everyone for their continued help and support. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


